
 

     

   

MIDDLE SCHOOL WAB WILD CAMPS 

2024/2025 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

Dear Middle School parents,  
  
The WAB Wild Outdoor Education Department is excited to announce the dates of the outdoor education trips for the 
upcoming 2024-25 school year!  WAB Wild trips are often the highlight of the school year for middle school students and a 
chance for them to learn about outdoor safety, core camping skills and Leave No Trace principles.  
 
These camps are part of the curriculum, and as such, attendance on these trips is compulsory.  All students are expected to 
attend the full three days of the camp; it is not possible for students to join other classes if for any reason they miss their 
scheduled expedition.  No alternative activities are organized by the Middle School for students who do not attend the 
camp.    
  
Grade 8 Expeditions 

8-1  Wednesday, 28th August – Friday, 30th August 

8-2  Wednesday, 4th September – Friday, 6th September 

8-3  Wednesday, 11th September – Friday, 13th September 

8-4  Wednesday, 18th September – Friday, 20th September 

8-5  Wednesday, 25th September – Friday, 27th September 

  
Grade 7 Expeditions  

7-1  Wednesday, 23rd October – Friday, 25th October 

7-2  Tuesday, 29th October – Thursday, 31st October 

7-3  Tuesday, 5th November – Thursday, 7th November 

7-4  Wednesday, 13th November – Friday, 15th November 

7-5 Wednesday, 19th March – Friday, 21st March 

7-6 Wednesday, 26th March – Friday, 28th March 

 
Grade 6 Expeditions 

6-1  Wednesday, 9th April – Friday, 11th April 

6-2  Wednesday, 16th April – Friday, 18th April 

6-3  Wednesday, 23rd April – Friday, 25th April 

6-4  Monday, 28th April – Wednesday, 30th April 

6-5 Wednesday, 7th May – Friday, 9th May 

6-6 Wednesday, 14th May – Friday, 16th May 

6-7 Wednesday, 21st May – Friday, 23rd May 

 
We are looking forward to an exciting and enriching educational experience for your child(ren).  We sincerely thank you for 
your continued support of our WAB Wild Experiential Outdoor Education Program. 
  
Kind regards,  
 
Stephen Boyko  
 
WAB Wild Outdoor Education Coordinator  


